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From: Johnny Eads
To: Kimberly Gruss
Date: 4/3/2006 10:23:37 AM
Subject: Re: Request - License Renewal Work for CFEB

Kimberly sorry for the confusion.

You did not receive a green sheet because we did not assign your group any items to review. With the
exception of a few specific line items, all AMR items in Chapter 3 for both VY and Pilgrim license renewal
applications were assigned to the DLR/RLRC audit team. In the future, we will make note of your request
and include you in any discussion of work scope for license renewal in DCI. Again sorry for the confusion.

Johnny Eads
>>> Jacob Zimmerman 03/31/06 3:24 PM >>>
Kimberly

We developed the VY license renewal application review work packages based on our past division of
work experience and the September 2005 GALL Report. However, these are the first license renewal
work packages issued since publishing the new GALL Report and the NRR reorganization. Based on your
email, it appears that we need to revisit the work package branch assignments because of possible
changes in DCI branch review responsibilities that may have arisen from the NRR reorganization.

Johnny Eads (Lead VY PM) or Jonathan Rowley (backup VY PM) will be in contact with you to discuss this
for Vermont Yankee.

Thanks for bringing this to our attention.
Jake

>>> Kimberly Gruss 03/31/06 2:52 PM >>>
Loise, Jake, Ken, Rani, Andy,

Please ask your PMs to include me on distribution when they need DCI support to scope out technical
work assignments and for supporting technical reviews for RAls, SERs and AMRs/AMPs. This morning,
Matt Mitchell handed me Table 3.1.2-1 (Summary of Aging Management Evaluation for the Reactor) for
VY so I could determine how CFEB should support the VY license renewal. But, I have not seen any other
green sheets or planning documents for license renewals since I arrived in DCI in January. Attached is a
table that identifies CFEB's function for your future use.

Thanks,
Kim

Kimberly Ann Gruss
Chief, Flaw Evaluation and Welding Branch
Division of Component Integrity
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
301-415-0564 (voice)
423-855-6543 (fax)
kapql @nrc.qov (email)

CC: -Jacob Zimmerman; Jonathan Rowley; Kenneth Chang; Matthew Mitchell
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